Subj: Car for Scott and Ellie!

Date: 12/30/2009 2:18:51 P.M. Central Standard Time

From: scott.mccracken@iteams.org

To: macnmony@aol.com

Dear Generous Friends,

I just received an email from a very generous friend who surprised me with the news that he is getting married TODAY! As a result, they will have an extra vehicle that Ellie and I will be able to use while we are in the States for her therapy. I am still waiting to find out what the insurance issues will be, but I wanted to be quick and open in my communication with you.

If you have already sent a contribution and would like it returned, let me know.

If you have already sent something, or will send something, and don't mind it going toward the ongoing costs for Ellie while we are Stateside (i.e., special chair, standing frame, leg braces, etc.) and/or toward any car insurance costs and/or gas costs, then I want you to know that is how it will be used.

Again, we don't know how to thank you for your generosity and willingness to invest in Ellie in this way.

VERY VERY grateful,

Scott (and Ellie)

Scott & Vicki McCracken
Tel: (30) 210-65-28-191
scott.mccracken@iteams.org
http://elliebomccracken.blogspot.com
http://refminathens.blogspot.com